
 

 

 
 

November 18, 2022 

 

U.S. Department of Transportation  

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE  

Washington, D.C. 20590  

 

Dear Grant Review Committee, 

 

I write today in support of Nashville Department of Transportation’s (NDOT) application to 

secure federal funding for their proposal, the Leveraging Advanced Data to Deliver Multimodal 

Safety (LADDMS) project.  LADDMS is a research collaboration effort with NDOT, University 

of Tennessee (Chattanooga), Vanderbilt University, Tennessee State University, Tennessee 

Department of Transportation, and other local stakeholders.   

 

Nashville Transportation leadership informs me that the LADDMS project will identify safety 

incidents outside traditional crash reports and implement targeted safety measures, such as 

LiDAR and video camera technologies at key intersections and mid-block segments within the 

project area, North Nashville.  This project will benefit the North Nashville area by improving 

safety for all transportation network users with an emphasis on pedestrians and bicyclists. 

 

I thank you in advance for your careful consideration of Nashville Department of 

Transportation’s application.  Please contact my office at (202) 224-4944 should you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Bill Hagerty 

United States Senator 

 


